
2023 Financial Report
From delivering routine vaccines in school settings to working proactively to reduce the burden of 
toxic drug use, from launching our Positive Space initiative to participating in Indigenous worldview 
experiential training, Public Health Sudbury & Districts expressed its vision of Healthier Communities  
for All by working to advance health throughout 2023. Service delivery in our vast area is championed by 
our independent Board of Health, which represents local needs and perspectives. 

We continue to strengthen collaboration with community partners and our relationships with First Nations 
and Indigenous communities, creating opportunities to work closely in pursuit of healthy, resilient 
communities. Accountability and transparency guide our decisions as we implement the programs and 
services of the Ontario Public Health Standards (OPHS).

Public Health Sudbury & Districts 
covers a land area of 46 167.2 km2 

and operates within the traditional 
lands of the Robinson-Huron Treaty 
and Treaty 9. We also recognize that 
Wiikwemkoong remains unceded.

Our mission is to work 
with local communities 
to promote and protect 
health and to prevent 
disease for everyone. 

Public Health Sudbury & Districts’ service area



To complement the 2023 Financial Report, our 2023 Highlights (PDF, 211 KB) further demonstrated  
our commitment to advancing community health, promoting equity, and preventing disease.

@PublicHealthSD

phsd.ca

https://www.phsd.ca/wp-content/uploads/2024/04/2023_PublicHealth_Highlights_EN-1.pdf



